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Happy October!       October 11th, 2024 

Hello Parents and Guardians of Harry Sayers Elementary.  I wanted to update you with a few events happening this 

month.  We hope your children enjoyed all the drumming lessons last week! 

PAC Meeting 

Please join us for our first PAC meeting of the year, Wednesday October 30th at 6 pm in the library.  PAC stands for 

Parent Advisory Council.  This is a meeting to discuss fundraising, Parent led events in the school, and allows you to hear 

from the Principal and Vice Principal about the school. (This is NOT a required meeting for parents but would love for 

you to join!)  

• October 14:  THANKSGIVING, NO SCHOOL 

• OCTOBER 15-18 : BOOK FAIR 

-Kindergarten students: Please don’t send money to school with them, they should only purchase 

with parents after school! 

-Book Fair is available to parents after school each day, 2:33-3:15 next 

Tuesday/Wednesday/Thursday.  There is NO morning time to purchase books. 

• October 23 & 24 : EARLY DISMISSIAL (12 pm school day ends) AND PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 

• October 23: EVENING PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES: 4-7 pm (more information to come next week about 

booking appointments on-line) 

*There will opportunities to meet with teachers throughout the week October 21 to October 24 

(based on teacher’s schedule)* 

• October 24: PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES CONTINUED  

• October 25:  NO SCHOOL: NON-INSTRUCTIONAL DAY 

• October 30:  PAC MEETING IN LIBRARY, 6 pm 

• October 31:  HALLOWE’EN DRESS UP DAY. OUR Gr. 5’s are also putting together a “Hallowe’en House” for the 

kids to walk through in the MPR.  NO WEAPONS, BLOOD, GORE, OR SCARY MASKS PLEASE. 

• November 1:  Diwali Celebration:  Samosa’s will be provided to students by the PAC 

Thank you for making Harry Sayers a great place to teach and learn! 

Ryan Colbert, Principal     Andra Hoeving, Vice Principal  

 

Harry Sayers Elementary 

Please see our website for any other update and other important information 


